
Wow the progress this class has made is phenomenal.  We are able to calmly 

work hard and are able to focus for a sustained period of time. 

Well done Year 2, you should be so proud of yourself. 

This term we have had a lot of fun. We have enjoyed making and eating 

pancakes, running in Miss McCarthy’s fun run, persuading Mrs Martin to give 

them a magic finger, debating whether fox hunting should be legal or not, 

making pictograms to show different data and reading letters made from Year 

5. We also had the best day dressing up for World Book Day. 

Throughout this term in Geography, we followed instructions to discover Easter 

Eggs using compasses and our term ended with an exciting trip to Southborough 

Recreation Ground. We planned a route from our school to Southborough 

Recreation using compasses. Our routes were very successful and I think we are 

almost ready to complete the Duke of Edinburgh!  

We are so proud of you all this term Year 2. You have been a pleasure to teach 

and we are looking forward to the summer term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


